
‭For Immediate Release‬

‭For more Information:‬

‭DeAnna Gehret‬
‭Federal Grants Coordinator‬
‭Phone Number (937) 845 - 4470‬
‭Email:‬‭deanna.gehret@tecumsehlocal.org‬

‭Community Input on CCIP Funds Welcome‬

‭New Carlisle, Ohio- Tecumseh Local School District receives funds through the Ohio‬
‭Department of Education via the Consolidated Continuous Improvement Plan (CCIP). Monies‬
‭received through the IDEA-B are used to provide services to students with identified disabilities.‬
‭Title I funds are used to provide reading and early literacy interventions to qualified students‬
‭while Title II funds are used for professional development, which must align with the goals‬
‭outlined in the CCIP.‬

‭Public input regarding the use of these funds for the upcoming school year is welcomed. Public‬
‭input can be given at a special meeting on Tuesday, March 19, 2024, from 5:30-6:00 pm., in the‬
‭Arrow Conference Room at Tecumseh High School, 9830 W. National Rd., New Carlisle, Ohio‬
‭45344.  Comments can also be sent to the Tecumseh Board of Education Office, 9760 W.‬
‭National Rd., New Carlisle, Ohio 45344. The Office phone number is (937)-845-3576.‬
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